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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to you to let you know that Mr Baker has taken the decision to step 
down from his role as Principal and leave Pool Hayes Academy from the end of 
this Autumn term. Mr Baker has been at our academy for over four years as 
Deputy Headteacher and Principal and he feels highly privileged to have worked 
with our strong team of staff and amazing young people here. He wishes all 
associated with the academy the very best for the future. 
 
Moving into January 2019, the academy will be led by myself as Executive 
Principal, and our outstanding team of Vice Principals: Mr Lawrence, Mr Mason 
and Mr Darlington. There are some exciting developments planned for our 
academy and we look forward to sharing these with you in the New Year. 
 
We wish the entire Pool Hayes Academy family a very Merry Christmas and a 
happy and healthy 2019. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Vince Green 
Executive Principal 


